
 LEON COUNTY SHERIFF’S OFFICE 
Walt McNeil, Sheriff 

2825 Municipal Way Tallahassee, FL 32304 
www.leoncountyso.com 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

 

Lt. Grady Jordan, Public Information Officer 
Office (850)606-3342    

Jordang@leoncountyfl.gov 
@LeonSheriff facebook.com/leonflso/ 

Page 1 of 1 
 

 

Media Contact: Lt. Grady Jordan                                                          Date: April 18, 2017 

 Missing: Jamelle Lacari Murray 

The Leon County Sheriff's Office is requesting assistance in locating, 26 year old 

Jamelle L. Murray. Murray was reported missing to the LCSO on Tuesday, March 28, 

2017. Murray is 5'9" tall, weighs 160 pounds. He was last seen leaving his residence on 

Gum Road wearing camouflage shorts, a dark hoodie jacket and white, blue, and yellow 

Jordan shoes.    

If you have any information regarding his location please contact LCSO at (850) 606-

3300 

 

MISSING 

 

Jamelle L. Murray 
5’9” tall and 160 pounds 

 


